
From: Marc Josephson <Marc.Josephson@grosvenor.com>  
Sent: November-08-19 11:52 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Delegation Appearance Request - November 20 Financial Management Committee Meeting 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  

Hello, 

Further to our discussion yesterday, at Ian Wasson’s suggestion, I would like to request the opportunity 
to make a presentation at the November 20th Financial Management Committee meeting. 

Topic: Proposal to include a new Brentwood Community Centre as part of Grosvenor’s development in 
Brentwood (site bounded by Alpha, Lougheed, Beta and Dawson) 

Attendees: 
1. Marc Josephson, Grosvenor, 604.640.3510
2. Michael Ward, Grosvenor, 604.640.3544
3. Ryan Bragg, Perkins & Will Architects, 604.484.1579

Grosvenor’s address: Suite 2000-1040 West Georgia Street, Vancouver BC 
Perkins & Will’s address: 1220 Homer Street, Vancouver BC 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Thanks very much. 

Marc Josephson 
Vice President, Development 
Grosvenor Americas 
D +1 604 640 3510 
M +1 604 328 4588 
E marc.josephson@grosvenor.com 

grosvenor.com 
 
 

DISCLAIMER: This message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely 
for the addressee and access to this message by anyone else is unauthorised. If you have received 
the message in error, please notify us immediately and delete it, as any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or any other use is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the addressee, you 
must not disclose its contents to anyone, retain, copy, distribute or take action in reliance upon it. 
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